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TO: Hon. Mayor and Board of Commissioners 

THROUGH: Robin Gomez, City Manager 

FROM: Clint Belk, Fire Chief  

DATE:  03/22/2023 

RE: Recognition of Years of Service   

 

Background 

Madeira Beach Fire Department would like to recognize the following personnel for their years of 

service and dedication to the City of Madeira Beach.  

 

Lieutenant Tom McClave  5 years  

 

 

Fiscal Impact 

N/A  

 

Recommendation    

 

 

 

Attachment(s):   

 

 


